Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Right to Buy Fraud
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
The number of right to buy applications you or the organisation that manages your council housing had in financial years 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17.

Answer: 

2014/15 = 369

2015/16 = 635

2016/17 = 612 excluding March 2017.


Applications for March 2017 have not been finalised. 

The number fraudulent right to buy applications that you or the organisation that manages your council housing prevented in financial years 2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17.

We have only 2 cases which were for 2016/17

The estimated cash amount that was saved by preventing fraudulent right to buy applications in 2014/15, 2015/16 and 2016/17.

2016/17
£71,190.00

 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

